
 

ANALYSIS OF COMMENTS ON GREEN SPACE BOARD AT NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

LAUNCH EVENT 

 

Prevent creeping development 1 

 

Keep village envelope as much as possible with green buffer zones i.e. don't build up 

To the by--pass.  Minor infill only. 4 

 

2 or 3 bedroom houses/bungalows for down--sizing 4 

 

Protect view from Stanion Road across to the Meadow 4 

 

Protect the woodland and green area at the back of the cottages on  

Benefield Road 3 

 

Protect the allotment land/allotments are very important 4 

 

Some recreational/play area at North end of village 1 

 

Ensure Meadow remains a green space 4 

 

Ensure the Park remains a green space 4 

  

Extend cycle paths within the village and to adjacent villages --Sudborough 

-- Lowick—Thrapston 4 

 

Pocket park could be used for new school/other village facilities/affordable 

Housing 6 

 

Value the Country Park –lovely space and facility for the village 3 

 

Build on corner plot at base of steps to Country Park or use as memorial garden 3 

 

Redevelop camp site for light industry 4 

 

New developments which are accessible for pedestrians.  Don't encourage 

People to drive through the center of the  village 1 


